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ltem # 2
Subject: FW: reference File # OP.13.03 and Z.13.036 File Name: Islamic She Report No. 8 (PH)
Council = February 18, 2014

From: noelef@belinet.ca [mallto:noelef@belinet.cal
Sent: Sunday, February 09, 2014 10:10 AM

To: Britto, John
Subject: reference File # OP.13.03 and Z.13.036 File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of Toronto.

I strongly object to such a concept which should not be allowed.

I am not pleased by this news. I am a great believer in live and let live, but not in segregated
communities within a community. These people want to exclude the rest of the community not
include it and this is totally wrong in a country built on multiculturalism.

There should not be an area designated specifically for one particular ethnic group or in this case a
very specific group within the Muslim faith which is made up of many different groups just like
Christians and Jews and other faiths.

Sadly enough I believe these trends are to a certain extent encouraged by our political leaders.

Practice your faith freely. Have your own place of worship. But live in a blended community and
country.
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